
Riverland Campground & RV Park Inc. 
419 C.P.Thompson Road 
Nine Mile River, N.S.  B2S-2X8                                                                                   902-883-7115 
 
Dear Campers:                                                                                                                    May 2020 
 
         It is great news to know we can open our campground!!! For some not so good, but for others 
they are happy to be able to camp again. These are very trying times for all!!!  A break is needed. We 
are trying our best to do what we feel is right for us and you also.  They say patience is a virtue and 
this is what all of you have to be “ is patient”. Things will work out in time. 
          As of now the playground, bathrooms and showers are closed.  Unfortunately, all events are 
suspended until further notice.  The laundromat will be open allowing one person in at a time. You 
will be responsible to sanitize the machines after use.  Our building will open for certain hours and 
only 5 people will be allowed in at a time.  This is to allow you to make payment for camping.  No 
children are allowed in the building. 
 
         Just to let you know you have to be living in the same household to camp. At this time NO 
friends or other family members outside of your home can visit.  Covid restrictions are still in place as 
if you were still at home (eg distancing 6 ft apart and not to gather in groups of no more than five. This 
applies to children also. You will be the eyes of the campground for awhile, and if you see anyone not 
abiding by these restrictions please notify the owners and they will be asked to leave immediately. 
This will be STRICTLY ENFORCED!!!! Safety for all of you is our main concern. 
 
         Hopefully in the next coming weeks or so restrictions will be lifted gradually and we can get 
back to camping the way it has always been. I know for some of you it will be hard camping with 
children and people with health issues.  I understand and sympathize with you.  Some have expressed 
an interest in NOT wanting to camp at all because of covid 19. If this is the case and you feel unsafe to 
come here please stay home. This is your decision to make.  A fee of $1,000.00 (taxes incl.) will be 
charged for this service.  Access to the park will be denied. HOWEVER if you decide to change your 
mind and want to camp later on, you can do so by paying the difference of the lot fee.  If you are 
leaving permanently please let us know by May 8th.  We have a substantial waiting list for seasonal 
campers and need to know now. 
 
        For the campers that WANT to camp our lot fee remains the same as last year ($2,530.00) minus 
last years deposit given.  A minimum payment of $1,500.00 is required now if possible.  Payment 
arrangements can be made if necessary. If we get closed down the lot fee will be prorated for the 
amount of time we are closed. Cash, Cheque, Credit card, debit and e-transfer is acceptable. Please put 
cash in an envelope.  If you are selling your trailer on the lot the first deposit has to be paid and the 
balance by June 30. A deposit of $200.00 is required before the end of the season to secure your site 
for 2021. 
  
 By May 1st 2021 all enclosed decks must be taken apart and made into an open concept. (e.g. no 
doors, no screen, no enclosed windows or siding)  If you should sell it is your responsibility to make 
these changes.   
 
Sincerely       Harold and Vi  


